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La Cienega Park and Recreation Complex Public Input Results and  
Preliminary Enhancement Options Are Being Presented to City Council 

 
Beverly Hills, Calif. – The Beverly Hills City Council will hear a final report from the months-long 
public input gathering process regarding what to do at La Cienega Park and Recreation 
Complex.  Community Services Director, Nancy Hunt-Coffey and urban design consultants from 
Johnson Favaro, will present preliminary ideas and options for La Cienega Park and Recreation 
Complex based on the public feedback gathered.   
 
Let your voice be heard and attend the City Council’s regular public meeting on Tuesday, 
December 18 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.   
 
David Ceppos of Sacramento State, Consensus and Collaboration Program (CCP), an 
independent consultant hired by the City to conduct a thorough public engagement process 
about La Cienega Park and Recreation Complex, presented a detailed report on his findings to 
City Council on November 20, 2018. Based on these findings, City Council gave direction to 
identify opportunities and challenges that will inform alternative approaches to a master plan 
guiding redevelopment of the park.  
 
For more information about La Cienega Park and Recreation Complex Public Engagement 
Project, visit www.beverlyhills.org/LaCienegaParkProject. 
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